
  NB-31 Correspondence – Chris Giles 
 

 

From: Giles, Chris J <Chris.Giles@kochind.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 10:33 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: E-scooters on bike path 

 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Anyone that believes e-scooter users will ride safely and responsibly on our bike path must be stupid, 
stupid, stupid.  
 
All it would mean is that I must now avoid it. 
 


